
From: SRogers647@aol.com [mailto:SRogers647@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, April 21, 2007 10:59 PM 
To: Blanchard, Billie C. 
Subject: Sunrise Powerlink 

Dear Billie Blanchard: 
 
Please do not allow SDG&E to destroy our wild and scenic places by building the Sunrise 
Powerlink. Not only is the Sunrise Powerlink unnecessary, but the cost to future generations in 
lost open space is much too high. 
 
The Sunrise Powerlink will permanently destroy the landscapes and vistas that sustain and renew 
each generation. It will be an ugly scar across our open areas and will permanently degrade 
some of the last remaining wild areas of San Diego and Imperial counties. 
 
The Sunrise Powerlink is not necessary. Local power generation and improved conservation 
techniques should be tried first. 
 
SDG&E wants to sell cheap, polluting power generated in Mexico to the Los Angeles and 
Riverside areas. SDG&E and its shareholders have no real interest in conservation, their real 
interest is in maximizing profits. 
 
In this era of awareness of how important but easily lost our natural environment is, do not give 
away our precious resources so easily. With a little extra effort we can supply our future energy 
needs without destroying our few remaining open spaces. 
 
Please stop the Sunrise Powerlink. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephen Rogers 
1340 Opal Street 
San Diego, CA 92109 
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